
Friday 23rd July

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

We have, unbelievably, reached the end of another challenging year - but we got through it! We have had
more lockdowns, periods of isolation and uncertainty. We have all faced numerous challenges. On the
positive side, we have shown a great deal of versatility, creativity, resolve and, above all, teamwork. Both
the school and pupils have found many new and exciting ways of working, some of which we will continue
with in the future.  On that note, it is expected that schools will make a full and normal return to school
from September, and this is something we all wish for from September. Our children have already missed
out on so much and we are ever optimistic that this will happen.  However, I have decided not to
communicate how we will return to school on Tuesday 7th September until we are further into the school
holidays.  I am reticent at this point, due to the rising Covid cases and the ever changing guidance. So
please check your emails, the school website and the Facebook page for an update in the latter part of the
Summer holidays when you will be fully informed. Thank you.

Sports Day was a great success and, despite the exceptionally hot weather, pupils showed true team
spirit, supporting their friends and cheering each other on.  This week has been very busy; pupils have
taken part in a fun morning of nerf guns, zorbing, archery and dodgeball and enjoyed ice-creams in the
sun. We have recorded our end of year assembly (please see the link) and held a socially distanced,
outside Year 6 leavers’ evening.  Farewells are never easy and we wished our Year 6s the best of luck as
they move on to their secondary education. We also said goodbye to Mr Marriott as he starts a new career
in farm management and Miss Jeanney, who is relocating to Devon.  We all wish them the best of luck and
will miss them both!

Our Summer Assembly:
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lJcp_8p1dwLksXV-EJWxuXhgc68-MKgw/view?usp=sharing

Class Shield winners:

Towan: Freddie

Summers: Hetty

Porhcurnick: Evie

Porthalland: Katia

Porthluney: Archie

P.E and Sport Role Model: Ben B
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lJcp_8p1dwLksXV-EJWxuXhgc68-MKgw/view?usp=sharing


Class Learning to Learn winners:

Towan: Grace

Summers: Marta

Porthcurnick: Ava

Portholland: Lola

Porthluney: Archie

Truro and Roseland Learning Community Awards:

Creativity: Polly

Academic Progress: Matthew and Daniel

Outstanding Contribution to Others: Elowyn Appleyard

Endeavour Under Difficult Circumstances: Alix Varley and James Trudgeon

Playground Award Winners:

Key Stage 1: Poppy Taylor

Key Stage 2: Lily Upham
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Team Winner: Lizard

Have a wonderful, healthy summer holiday filled with lots of sun and we look forward to welcoming you
back to school on Tuesday 7th September.

Kate Douglass

Headteacher

Congratulations to all of our Sports Day winners!
Sports Day Winners:

Reception: Noah

Year 1: Rory and Isla

Year 2: Jamie and Elizabeth

Year 3: Liam and Imogen

Year 4: Tristan and Georgia

Year 5: Curtis and Mia

Year 6: Matthew and Freya

Over all team: St Antony

Most Sporting Effort KS1: Ren
Most Sporting Effort KS2: Alfie
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Miss Mulroy
P.E and Sport Lead

Godrevy: 2307
Trevose: 2021
St Antony: 2064
Lizard: 2637

Towan
Summers:
Porthcurnick:
Portholland:
Porthluney:

INSET DATES 2021-2022
Inset Day 1 - Monday 6 September 2021
Inset Day 2 - Monday 1st November 2021
Inset Day 3 - Monday 25 July (closure) - in lieu of two twilight insets 2022
Inset Day 4 - Tuesday 26 July (closure) - in lieu of two twilight insets 2022
INSET DAY - In lieu of platinum jubilee Friday 17th December
Inset Day 5 - Friday 10th June
TERM DATES 2021
End of Summer Term: Friday 23rd July
Start of Autumn Term 2021:Tuesday 7th September
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We would like to congratulate Susie Wadham, who will be our new school cook from September.
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